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Honoring Patricia Lopez MSN, RN
Long time NNA member Patricia “Pat” 

Lopez passed away on March 2 at her 

home in Lincoln after a short illness. Pat 

was honored by the NNA as Nurse of 

the Year in 2021 for her work as Director 

at the Lincoln Lancaster County Health 

Department where her career spanned 

decades in public health. 

She provided unparalleled leadership 

in the management of the COVID-19 

pandemic, leading a coordinated 

response to the pandemic with 

collaboration with multiple entities 

that made Lancaster County one of the 

safest counties of its size, with some of 

the lowest mortality rates and highest 

vaccination rates in the nation.

Pat was widely respected as a 

mentor, advocate, and leader in 

public health. Her career was defined 

by a commitment to evidence-

based strategies, public service, and 

compassion for others.

Pat is survived by her husband Joe, 

daughter Nicole, and grandsons Owen 

and Kendric.  

The NNA will be seeking an Executive 

Director in the fall of 2025 due to the 

planned retirement of our current 

Executive Director. This position 

provides flexible hours and remote work 

from home, with a strong administrative 

support system available from our 

collaboration with the Multi-State 

Division that assists Nebraska, Kansas 

and Missouri state nursing associations. 

Preference will be given to candidates 

with a nursing background.   

Send inquiries to  

director@nebraskanurses.org  

for additional information.

Looking for a GREAT flexible part-time job?


